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Hiawatha doctor announces retirement
(KNZA)--A Hiawatha doctor has announced her plans to retire in May. 

In a letter to her patients,  Dr. Julie Rosa said her last day with Hiawatha
Community Hospital Family Practice will be Friday, May 28.

Rosa is retiring after serving patients in Hiawatha and the surrounding
communities for more than 20 years. 

She said she has enjoyed caring for her patients and their families over the years.

In her letter, Rosa recommends her patients select one of the other HCH
providers for their future medical needs.  She said her staff will do everything
they can to make the transition smooth and stress free. Rosa recommends patients
begin looking for a new provider as soon as possible.
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